
Bellbrook Music Boosters 
General Meeting Minutes 

Monday, February 3, 2020 
BHS Band Room 

7:15 p.m. 
 

Attendance: Barb Siler, Andy Soloman,  Brad Schock, Al Atroski, Becky Hobbs, Noel and Amy Bouchard, Tracy Smith, 
Jen Volmer, Melanie Glover, Phoebe Dickman, Deb Goffinett,, Paula Kreitzer, Larissa Scott Heather Blakely  
Motion to approve Jan. minutes – Al.  2nd Brad  
 
President’s Report:  

• We will vote in 3 trustees at March meeting.  Going out: Larissa Scott, Danielle Woeste, Jen Volmer.  Any 
outgoing trustees can be voted back in.  We need nominees.    

o Officers will be voted on by the trustee’s in April.  These are one-year positions, and anyone can be 
nominated.  

• Winter Invitational:  
o Volunteer slots will be on Charms as soon as we know the schedule.  
o Still need ads for the programs  
o Need list for food donations for the hospitality room.    
o Becky needs 7-8 volunteers at DOTS on Friday Feb. 21st @1:00 to make subs to sell for concessions.    
o We will be using square for credit card transactions on tickets and concessions.  
o Possibility of selling script cards at Invitational.    
o Have a “Fan Favorite” contest.  Set up containers for each school and let everyone vote for their 

favorite group.  Winner is given a certificate.    
• Tracey needs someone to help do PR for script.  Emails/facebook, and help get the word out about the script 

program.  
 

Treasurer Report:  
o Checking $10,600  
o Savings: $81,400 
o 1st half of NY trip has been paid.  We still have uniforms and other winter expenses coming in, but the Winter 

Invitational will bring income to the account.    
 
Fundraisers: 

o We do not have a February Dine Out planned as of now.  Paula will be in contact with restaurants for future 
dates.    

o Freddy’s Steakburgers has not given us our total for the January dine out.  
 
Board of Trustees Report: 

o Euchre Tournament: set for April 11th.  There will be paper and digital flyers. There will be links on the digital 
advertisement for people to use for registering.  

o Barb mentioned Fraze Pavilon as a possibility for concession fundraisers.  Nutter Center was discussed as well.   
 
Directors Report: 

o OMEA Solo & Ensemble  Feb. 8th at Stebbins High School  
o Bellbrook Concert Band Festival – Feb. 27th.  

o Discussions about possible providing snacks/water for purchase 
o District Chamber Showcase was a great success! 
o Music For All/BOA Concert Band Fesitival – March 7th.  Chaperones needed!! 

Motion to adjourn -Phoebe  2nd- Melanie 

http://www.sugarcreek.k12.oh.us/Page/77

